
 

 

ELECTION OF TWO STUDENT REPRESENTATIVES ON 
 

THE BOARD OF STUDIES ~ BACHELOR IN THEATRE (HONOURS) 
 

The following nominations were received by noon of Friday, 20th October, 2023 in accordance 

with the notice issued on Monday, 5th September, 2023: 

 

NAME OF STUDENT     COURSE      YEAR 

 

Brandon Joseph Thearle     B.Theatre (Honours)     2 

   
 

As there was one nomination for the existing vacancies, the election in terms of Regulation 30 of 

the General Regulations for University Undergraduate Awards, 2019 scheduled for Friday, 27th 

October 2023 is no longer necessary. 

 

Mr Brendon Joseph Thearle has therefore been elected to be the students’ representative on the 

Board of Studies for Bachelor in Theatre (Honours) for a period of one year with effect from 

Monday, 23rd October, 2023. 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Prof. Marco Galea 
Head of Department, Theatre Studies 
  
Office of the University 
School of Performing Arts, 
Msida, 23rd October, 2023 


